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SUN COUNTRY AIRLINES TO START FOUR NEW NONSTOP ROUTES TO  

SOUTHWEST FLORIDA INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT  

 
The Lee County Port Authority is pleased that Sun Country Airlines has announced they will inaugurate 
twice weekly nonstop flights between Southwest Florida International Airport in Fort Myers, Fla., and 
Duluth International Airport (DLH), Minn., Green Bay Austin Straubel International Airport (GRB), Wis., 
Milwaukee Mitchell International Airport (MKE), Wis. and Rochester International Airport (RST), Minn. The 
addition of these nonstop flights will offer more options to RSW this winter.  
 

 Duluth (DLH) – New market for RSW 
o Service to start Dec. 17, 2021 
o Will operate on Mondays and Fridays 

 

 Green Bay (GRB) – New market for RSW 
o Service to start Dec. 16, 2021 
o Will operate on Thursdays and Sundays 

 

 Milwaukee (MKE) 
o Service to start Dec. 15, 2021 
o Will operate on Wednesdays and Saturdays 

 

 Rochester (RST) – New market for RSW 
o Service to start Feb. 3, 2022 
o Will operate on Thursdays and Sundays 

 
For Sun Country’s news release, please click here. For more information or to book a flight, please visit 
www.suncountry.com.  
 
For more information about Southwest Florida International Airport, please visit www.flylcpa.com or Like 
Us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/flyRSW.  
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